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GLEN ROCK
Public Schools

June 9, 2021

Dear Glen Rock Families,

Congratulations: Have joy to spread, email demeuldera@glenrocknj.org.

Congratulations to the Senior Class of 2021!

Check out District social media for spotlights on new teachers, supervisor and counselor for the fall.

https://www.facebook.com/GRBOE, twitter.com/grpssupt, instagram.com/grpublicschoolnj

Middle and High School:

Guidance Newsletter full of information for high school students. Workshops, scholarships, jobs
and more!

High School Art Show, today, Wednesday June 9 from 6 - 8 PM.

Attention 8th Grade writers and artists! Create a positive video, artwork, or written entry to
uplift and inspire people to be #Upstanders for a chance to be featured on the Tyler Clementi
Foundation's social media platforms and win cool prizes! For more information, visit
upstandertcf.com. Enter by June 14th.

Tennis Congratulations! Glen Rock wins first state group title since 2000 over Glen Ridge
Middle School Teacher, Mrs. Limongellil's "The Power of Storytelling” hallway bulletin board
has yielded some strong and compelling 2020-2021 reflections from students and faculty alike.
Through the power of storytelling, we can transcend personal experiences into shared meaning,
learning from others' experiences and gaining purpose. All are welcomed and encouraged to grab
a Post-it note and share their stories, reflecting upon this unique school year: learned
experiences, challenges, strengths, opinions, and values. Read the article

Glenstock today, Wednesday, June 9 from 6 - 9 PM in the courtyard. Rain location is the
cafeteria.$5 per ticket, purchase at the door. A night of great music!

Senior and Junior Prom photos. Photo credit Simon Toffell.
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Elementary School:

o Before and After Care Registration for 21- 22 for Grades K - 5 in all elementary schools will
be open Thursday, June 3 at 9 AM. Registration fee of $50 is waived only through June 30, 2021.
Any questions? Call 201-389-5011 or email demeuldera@alenrocknj.org.

e Created by the Elementary Specialists, Ms. Hirsch and Ms. Gomez Math and literacy summer
resource document for elementary families. Here is the link. Elementary At-Home Resources for
Families Summer 2021

e Elementary Parent/Guardian Workshop #3: Developing Resiliency in Children, listen to
recording

e Both the Coleman Kickball Committee/Co-Chairs & the 5th Grade Co-Chairs expressed their
appreciation for making their Community Service Project successful, and where $2,218 was
raised for St. Judes Children’s Research Hospital. Their theme this year was Stronger Together.
Thank You's to Mr. Thompson, Ms. Wessely, Mr. Gavin, Ms. Frey, Mrs. Marino, and Mr. Polles.

e Byrd Happenings: Photo on left (Battle of the Books) and Photo on right (Week long residence
with the Peace Garden Mural Project)

A

e Field Day at Hamilton
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Glen Rock Community School:

Hiring High School Students: The Glen Rock Community School is hiring rising Juniors and
Seniors to work in After Care in the fall. Work with children in grades K - 5. Applications can be
found at the Community School office or here https://tinyurl.com/ns7vft33. Drop off your
applications at the Community School office or email demeuldera@glenrocknj.org.

SUMMER CAMPS JUST ADDED:

Added recently! Second session of Kindergarten Ready Camp, Rising Kindergarten students,

August 2 - 6 from 1 pm - 4 pm.

Added recently! Junior Tennis Camp, July 19 - 23 from 1:30 pm - 3:30 pm, Rising Pre-K, K and
1st grade.

Just added! Junior Tennis Camp, July 26 - 30 from 1:30 pm - 3:30 pm, Rising 2 - 4 grades.

Just added, Bunnies, Guinea Pigs and Hamsters Vet Camp, August 16 - 20, Grades K - 3

Busy Bee Camp - Available spots for half day traditional camp with sports, art, science and more
fun! Just announced Fun Fridays at Busy Bee Camp: Every Friday campers will have water play,
popsicles and a pizza party.

15 Sports Camps to choose from!

Register: https://reqister.communitypass.net/glenrock // To view all camp information:
s ! ~ e

The last Glen Rock Envelope of the year will be Wednesday, June 16, 2021.

Sincerely,

Allison De Meulder

Director of Communications
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